
Year 5 and 6  
Social Media Parent 
Information Session
Please join us for an information session to assist you with 

supporting your daughter navigate safely Social Media 
platforms, including TikTok. You will also be able to meet the 

Head of Year 7 for 2023, Mrs Ysabella Dawson.   

THURSDAY 20 OCTOBER 2022
5.30 - 6.30pm

The Loft

RSVP via this link
by Friday 14 October

For any further information please contact  
primaryreception@stmargarets.qld.edu.au

Please note this session is for parents only. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=idIC-jZ4hEylAdhnoaxGw4b2_9wWPlxCkFpVLbqdKfxUOUU3R05VUjJJMzBHRUdHV1c4WVFNOE9WSS4u&wdLOR=c677C760B-5502-3B41-A46D-E04CCF5CD58C
mailto:primaryreception%40stmargarets.qld.edu.au?subject=

